

St Margaret Mary's Secondary School 9 Birgidale Road Glasgow G45 9NJ Phone 0141 582 0250 Fax 0141 582 0251

Head Teacher
Mrs E.M. Seery (BSc)

Our ref: YL/LG Date: 04 June 2020

Dear Parent/Carer

Thank you for choosing to send your child to St Margaret Mary's Secondary School. By now your child would have joined us for their two day visit, and you would also have had the opportunity to attend our parents' evening where information would have been shared in preparation for their arrival in August. However, given the circumstances that we find ourselves in this has not been possible.

In the course of the next few weeks we will be sharing with you information on our school website, so I would ask you and your child to access this if possible. Our website can be accessed on www.st-margaretmarys-sec.glasgow and our transition twitter account is @p7_mary

This will allow us to pass on correspondence and updates in preparation for starting school in August. Our S1 Information Booklet will be available for you to pick up from St Margaret Mary's school office from Wednesday 10th June.

We are working in line with Government guidelines and advice to ensure a safe and productive return for your child and this continues to be a work in progress. Please be assured that our staff will work collaboratively to give your child a positive learning experience when they join us, albeit, that this will be in a different learning environment. Should you have any concerns or queries then please do not hesitate to contact us.

We wish you a pleasant summer holiday and we look forward to welcoming your child to St Margaret Mary's in August.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Y Lafferty

Depute Head Teacher

C:\Users\\g4365a\AppData\Loca\\Marqspt\\White\partition\partition\text{porary Internet Files Content.Outlook\3T1SHXO\\\R3 from ation Letter.doc